
Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission
112 MacTanly Place, Staunton, VA 24401

540-885-5174
Bus Phone Number 540-943-9302buzz

Waynesboro Circulator
Waynesboro Circulator - SAT

250 Connector

250 Connector - SAT

Downtown Trolley

Saturday Night Trolley

North & West Loops

North & West Loops - SAT

Access 1

Access 2

Stuarts Draft Link
BRCC North & South - M-TH

BRCC North & South - FRI

TOTAL

Passenger & Service Hours Statistics

Total Passenger Trips

Feb 
2023

Jan 
2023

Feb 
2022

2,278 2,085 1,743

354 361 338

4,376 4,283 3,728

637 721 592
1,080 881 964

71 81 60
2,337 2,386 1,521

249 284 231
387 336 263

297 265 272

665 714 358
1,970 1,847 1,473

249 292 195
14,950 14,536 11,738

Spotlight Service Notes 

February 2023

Service Hours

Feb 
2023

Jan 
2023

Feb 
2022

240.0 246.0 240.0

52.0 52.0 52.0
560.0 578.0 560.0

88.0 88.0 88.0
192.0 189.0 192.0

12.0 12.0 12.0
260.0 268.5 260.0

40.0 40.0 40.0
180.0 185.0 180.0

180.0 185.0 180.0

240.0 246.0 240.0
498.3 521.8 501.3
101.3 101.3 101.3

2,643.6 2,712.6 2,646.6

Passengers Per Service Hour

Feb 
2023

Jan 
2023

Feb 
2022

9.5 8.5 7.3

6.8 6.9 6.5

7.8 7.4 6.7

7.2 8.2 6.7
5.6 4.7 5.0

5.9 6.8 5.0
9.0 8.9 5.9

6.2 7.1 5.8
2.2 1.8 1.5

1.7 1.4 1.5

2.8 2.9 1.5
4.0 3.5 2.9
2.5 2.9 1.9
5.7 5.4 4.4

	→ On February 1, Virginia Department of Rail and Public Transportation 
(DRPT) FY 2024 grants were due and submitted. 

	→ On February 3, the CSPDC submitted their Recipient Information Request 
(RIR) for their FY 2023 Triennial Review. 

	→ The Request for Proposals (RFP) for BRITE Mobile Data Collection System 
was released on February 6, and was posted through and submissions 
due February 24. 

	→ Due to a mechanical issue on February 9, the BRCC North Shuttle was 
delayed. 

	→ CSPDC staff completed the monthly transit facility inspection on 
February 10 (December). 

	→ Due to road closures on February 13, the Staunton North & West Loops 
were detoured. 

	→ BRITE Bus routes operated their normal schedules on President’s Day, 
February 20. 

	→ Due to a mechanical issue on February 22 & 23, the BRCC North Shuttle 
was delayed. 

	→ CSPDC staff completed the monthly transit facility inspection on 
February 24 (January). 

CSPDC staff submitted FY 2024 DRPT 
grants on February 1, 2023. Grant 

applications were submitted for Urban & 
Rural Operating and Capital (Capital Cost 

of Contracting), and Commuter Assistance 
Operating Program. 

The BRITE Transit 
Development Plan 

was adopted by 
the CSPDC Board of 
Commissioners at 

their February 9, 2023 
meeting. 


